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Friday 15th November 2024
Year 4 Christmas Pantomime

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may know, Year 4 are performing a Christmas Pantomime titled ‘Snow White and the Seven

Dragons’. We would like to invite you to one of two performances, depending on your child’s class.

We ask that a maximum of 2 parents/carers per child, this is due to limited space in our hall.

Performance 1 - Monday 9th December 9.30 – 10.10 4CM and 4RW parents

Performance 2 - Monday 9th December 2.15 – 2:50 4ML and 4HT parents

If you would like to attend your child’s performance, please come in through the main school gate on

Crofton Road 5 minutes before the start time.

Your child is aware of the part they will be playing in the pantomime.

● If your child is a narrator or an ensemble singing part, please can they wear their school

uniform with a Winter Jumper over the top.

● If your child has a speaking role, we would like them to wear a costume based on their

character. An additional slip of paper with costume information will be sent home if this

applies to your child.

If you are unable to provide a costume, please let your child’s teacher know and we will find an

alternative option. Please do not buy anything extra, all costumes can be created from what the

children already have. Costumes need to be in school, in a named bag by Wednesday 4th

December.

Any other worries, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing as many of you there as

possible!

The Year 4 team
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